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Monday 4th January 2021. 

Further ways to keep in touch. 

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 

Our Teaching staff met today to further develop our remote learning resources for your children during the 
period of home learning for some of our pupils. 

As was the procedure during Summer Term, staff will contact you regularly by telephone to have a chat 
regarding home learning and your child, to offer support and advice where necessary. 

Please be aware that the call you receive may be shown as an unlisted number and if we are unable to reach 
you in the first instance, we will keep trying as it is important that we remain in touch. We will also send 
messages and communicate through Class Dojo or Tapestry. 

We are aware that the children may like to keep in touch and communicate with their class teacher and 
classmates, so your class teachers will be in touch with you inviting your child to take part in a class google 
meet. If this is successful, we hope to make it a weekly occurrence and may develop it further such as hearing 
our children read and having class stories or debates. 

Please be assured that this is all done following strict safety procedures and I attach a Google Meet Code of 
Conduct for pupils and instructions for you to share with your child and support them if  necessary.  

If you DO NOT wish for your child to be included in this, please contact me directly – 
Belinda.athey@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk. 

Best wishes, 

Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 
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